
Minutes	of	June	27,	2020	Kealakekua	Bay	Estates	Homeowners	Mee;ng	

This	mee;ng	was	held	on	Zoom,	due	to	the	social	distance	requirements	of	the	COVID19	pandemic.		We	
did	not	have	a	quorum	present	and	therefore	could	not	vote.	

Discussion	points:	

We	talked	about	coqui	eradica;on	and	the	issue	with	feral	pigs.		We	are	going	to	con;nue	to	pay	the	
coqui	hunters	to	come	into	the	subdivision	weekly	(coordinated	by	Linda	May)	and	to	have	the	pig	
hunters	come	in	when	needed	(coordinated	by	Mike	Federspiel).		

There	was	also	a	discussion	about	changing	the	gate	codes	but	we	decided	to	con;nue	with	the	current	
system.	

The	Board	of	Directors	met	and	approved	the	2020-2021	Proposed	Budget.	


